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Representative Grim

A   R E S O L U T I O N

Honoring Bryton Feher

as the recipient of a 2024 OSSCA Leadership Award.

WHEREAS, The members of the House of Representatives of the 135th 
General Assembly of Ohio are pleased to commend Bryton Feher on being 
presented with a 2024 Leadership Award at the annual Ohio Scholastic 
Soccer Coaches Association All-State Soccer Honors Banquet; and

WHEREAS, A remarkable representative of Washington Local Schools, 
Bryton Feher has successfully combined talent and competitive spirit 
with the highest ideals of teamwork to establish himself as an 
outstanding athlete. With admirable dedication, he has trained 
diligently toward attaining ultimate proficiency in soccer, and as a 
result, he was one of only two people in the entire state to receive 
the 2024 Ohio Scholastic Soccer Coaches Association Leadership Award; 
and

WHEREAS, This achievement is a true compliment to Bryton Feher’s 
exceptional skill, perseverance, and commitment, as well as to his 
mental and physical fortitude as a soccer player. He exemplifies all 
of the characteristics that are essential for success both in and out 
of the sports arena, including courage, discipline, integrity, and an 
innate sense of the principles of good sportsmanship. Because of his 
personal motivation and determination, he is certainly destined for 
ongoing success; and

WHEREAS, In an educational system that seeks to teach the future 
leaders of our state and nation the fundamentals of self-reliance and 
the rewards of individual and group effort, athletic competition has 
become a valuable educational tool. Through his participation in 
sports, Bryton Feher has learned lessons of perseverance, hard work, 
and fair and honest competition that will undoubtedly be of great 
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benefit to him throughout his lifetime; therefore be it

RESOLVED, That we, the members of the House of Representatives of 
the 135th General Assembly of Ohio, in adopting this Resolution, 
congratulate Bryton Feher on his recent honor and salute him as one of 
Ohio’s finest young citizens; and be it further

RESOLVED, That the Clerk of the House of Representatives transmit 
a duly authenticated copy of this Resolution to Bryton Feher.

27

28
29
30
31

32
33


